
Zoning Committee - October 30, 2018 

Minelli's Meeting Room 

Meeting convened at 7:07 p.m. 

Commissioners present were Jo Leppert, Kristen McKinley. Commissioners absent were Larry 
Weber and Rita Cabral and Ben Watkinson. 

Also present were Bob Vance, Chair and Brian 

The reading of the minutes of the previous meeting was waived by unanimous vote. 

There were no zoning applications on the agenda. 

Preferrred Living and Wagenbrenner were supposed to wait until traffic study was complete. 
Preferred Living is starting construction. We agreed to have Bob ask Preferred Living to the 
commission meeting to provide an update. 

Bob let us know about the letter he wrote as a citizen to the City about the Thobum Road project. 

There was some further discussion about outside west coast/east coast investors buying property 
in more central regions of the United States. 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:41 p.m. 


